
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 10:41:18 AM 

Hi Susan, 
We have received Kimberly’s comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. 
We will forward these comments to the appropriate staff. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 6:25 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Susan Naylor 

phone 
 

email 
 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Expansion/Urban FE Site 3 

comments 
ANCHORS AWAY SUPPORT SERVICES INc. 59 Clarence Street, Rear, 
Port Colborne, ON, L3K 3G1 February 4, 2022 To Whom It May Concern, I 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


am writing this letter of support for Last Chance Horse and Pony Rescue at 
4269 Rebstock Rd, Crystal Beach, ON LOS IBO. I run a business that 
supports adults with disabilities in Port Colborne. We provide educational 
and recreational activities for 120 people. We have enjoyed taking people to 
the rescue for tours for many years and believe that it is an important part of 
our community. The people we support have the opportunity to interact with 
animals and learn important lessons about taking care of animals and 
advocating regarding animal abuse. This is an activity that allows people to 
be out in nature and enjoy green space. It would be a real shame if the 
rescue was closed due to residential development. Please be in touch with 
any questions or concerns. Respectfully, Kimberly Simons Director of 
Individualized Supports  

reply 
yes 
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